
Year-End Contributions

In compliance with IRS regulations, all contributions for 2022
must be received by December 31, 2022.  Any contributions
received after that day will be posted to 2023.  If you have

any questions, please contact the church office.



Anyone interested in donating stock to the church prior to
the end of the year may use our accounts at Wells Fargo or
Edward Jones in Franklin.  If you have any questions, please

call Bill Howell at 757-650-8893.




